
    
  

ZYK Enterprises 
17658 West Snoqualmie River Road NE 

Duvall, Washington 98019 
 

 

November 12, 2021 
 
Chris Martin 
Department of Ecology, Northwest Regional Office 
3190 160th Ave. SE 
Bellevue, WA 98008-5452 
 
 
Re: Effluent Limit Exceedances in Wastewater at ZYK Enterprises 
 
 
Dear Mr. Martin, 
 
ZYK Enterprises discharges wastewater to a drain field adjacent to the Snoqualmie River under 
Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) State Waste Discharge Permit Number 
ST0003974. This letter serves as a formal report to Ecology documenting ZYK Enterprises’ effluent 
limit exceedances for wastewater discharge during the month of October.  
 
The following effluent limit exceedances occurred for Outfall 003 on 10/19/21 at 1135: 
 Total residual chlorine: 2.87 mg/L 
 Fecal coliform: 180,000 CFU/100 mL 
 Total coliform: 860,000 CFU/100 mL 
 

 
 
These exceedances were likely caused by low chlorine in the treatment process. No overflow or bypass 
of the treatment system occurred. ZYK Enterprises plans to adjust the chlorination and de-chlorination 
procedures by the next compliance monitoring event in November of 2021 to prevent future 
exceedances. ZYK Enterprises will notify Ecology immediately upon becoming aware of any future non-
compliances or exceedances of the parameters listed in the Permit.   
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to me at the phone number listed below.  
 



Sincerely, 
 
Waqar Qazi 
206-307-4705 
waqarq24@gmail.com 


